Attachment A

A regular meeting of the Taylor Housing Commission was held on Thursday,
June 23, 2016 at 8:15 am, at Maplewood Manor, 15270 Plaza South Drive, in Taylor, MI.
Fred Miller called the meeting to order at 8:25 a.m.

Present: Fred Miller, Milli-Lynne Johnson and Norm Stachulski
Excused: Ted Schiebold and Laurie Trueblood
Also Present: John Carter, Mary Rademacher and Joe Couvreur

Motion by Stachulski, supported by Johnson
Resolved: Acceptance of agenda
Unanimously carried

0.44-16

Motion by Stachulski, supported by Johnson
Resolved: Acceptance of the minutes of the Meeting held May 26, 2016

Unanimously carried
6.45-16

Motion by Stachulski, supported by Johnson
Resolved: Approve pay vouchers from May 1, 2016 through May 31, 2016
Unanimously carried

6.46-16

Motion by Stachulski, supported by Johnson

Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of Public Housing, regarding
current level of occupancy.

Unanimously carried

6.47-16

Motion by Stachulski, supported by Johnson
Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of the Housing Choice
Voucher Program

Unanimously carried
6.48-16

During Open Business and Directors Communications Mr. Carter updated the
Commissioners about the status of the elevator project; Mr. Carter also updated the
Commissioners concerning the RAD conversion; Mr. Carter informed the Commissioners
that the THC had completed its enrollment of all employees into the new Health Insurance
plan, provided through 44 North; Mary Rademacher shared with the Commissioners what
she had learned about RAD at the Nan McKay training that she had just returned from.



Public Comment: Julie Gibbons (apartment 714) suggested that the THC should provide
Air Conditioning to residents.

Adjourn Meeting at 9:05 a.m.
Unanimously carried
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